
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Michael Chronister [mailto:michaeljchronister@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, January 07, 2019 4:12 PM 
To: ash@1kfriends.org; Ahrens, David <district15@cityofmadison.com>; 
tlwilson1986@gmail.com; jess_the_k@pobox.com; Zellers, Ledell 
<district2@cityofmadison.com>; mcsheppard@madisoncollege.edu; Kemble, Rebecca 
<district18@cityofmadison.com>; district2@cityofmiddleton.us; Lynch, Thomas 
<TLynch@cityofmadison.com>; Hatfield, Meagan <MHatfield@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Winter bike maintenance 
 
I am writing to say I am in favor of clearing bike paths, lanes etc. seven days a week. The snow 
that fell on New Year’s Eve was not cleared from major on street bike lanes such as Old Sauk and 
Johnson st until many days later which created a dangerous situation for bikers.  
Michael Chronister  

 


